

Teston Club Committee Meeting Minutes

Minutes of the meeting held in the Club on 7th November 2016

PRESENT:-

(Chairman) Phil Bond **(Secretary)** George. Wollen **(GW)**, Robert Harker
Steve Pascoe. **(Terry Smith) (TS)** Graham. Atkins.

Apologies for absence: None

ADOPTION OF PREVIOUS MINUTES:

Proposed: **(GA)**

Seconded: **(JW)**

| | Subject | Action |
|----------|--|---------------|
| 1 | <u>Any Matters Arising</u> The new blinds Are on order. September minutes correction is as follows they were proposed (GA) and seconded by (SP) . Also please find attachment to these minutes a letter thanking certain people for their help on the Golf society Captains day from Malcolm Austin. | |
| 2 | <u>Correspondence</u> (GW) None | |
| 3 | <u>New Members</u> (GW) Belinda – Barnden – Peddle. Kevin Thomas Jackson. Alastair Allsworth. John Spalding. | |
| 4 | <u>Finance</u> (RH) a breakdown was given to the committee by R Harker | |
| 5 | <u>Secretary</u> (GW) None | |
| 6 | <u>Bar</u> (TS) Our Steward Damien is struggling to find someone to do about 6 hours part time work behind the bar on Saturday training will be given, if anybody knows someone who is interested please talk to Damien or a committee member | |
| | <u>House</u> The door between the lounge and games room needs attention Also some sort of warning about the step. All the blown windows have been fixed. | |

Entertainments

(SP)

Started by saying that members seem to have enjoyed the last group we had and all went well **(SP)** Has booked some events for 2017 ,these will be advertised in advance.**(TS)** He went on to say the boards will be out tomorrow for Jims quiz night **(GW)**

Would place team sheets on notice board.

(TS) Said he felt it was best that the December meat raffle be cancelled as it fell on Boxing day this was agreed. He also informed the committee that John the gentleman that supplies i meat is retiring , it was thought the best way forward was to ask John who he would recommend. The first rugby inter national starts this week Mike Sedgewick would do the catering and we would ask the members and guests to make a donation towards the cost

Any Other Business

(TS) Informed the committee that we now have a printer in the club so we can print all posters etc off in the club.**(GA)** Said he would be away till early December.**(SP)** Also said P.Clarke had offered to put a mirror in the Gents toilet. Also the mobile phone charger is behind the bar for members to use

Meeting closed at 7.52 .pm

These Minutes are a draft copy

| | | |
|--|--|--|
| | | |
|--|--|--|